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From: Edward Sattler <edstuff2@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 10:43 AM
To: Commission, Planning; Napier, Michele
Subject: Re: File 10571 Local Serving Uses

Dear Interested Party, 

Adequate advance notice of this hearing and changes was not provided to local residents.  I am 
requesting that any action regarding changes to this ordinance be delayed until adequate time is 
allowed for review and comment by local residents.   

Sincerely, 

Edward Sattler 
edstuff2@sbcglobal.net 


